No. BRACU-NCP/2022/050A Dated: 36 May 2022

Mr. Yuan Liang
Exccutive Project Manager
BUCG-ABC JV

Subject: Our subcontractors are looking for your cooperation at site

Following 3 sub-contractors are not able to do the progress of their work because ol the
interfacing problems with your work.

a. Lightweight concrete Contractor is not able to do their part of the work because of
scaftolding materials. Steel props in those arcas are not removed. Several times we
have talked to you, LiuYi in this regard to clear some arcas for them to work. So lar
vou have not taken any action.

b. Brickwork contractor is not able to do the brickwork in the shaft because the lintels
within the shaft are not cast. No one is working for the shuttering and concreting of
these lintels. We have issued our observation through Jetter no. BRACU-
NCP/2022/050A dated 26 May 2022. So far. no action from you.

¢. Firc door contractor is not able to fix the doors in the shaft lobby. because the floor
concrete has not yet been done so far in most of the lobby.

Please take necessary action and give the opportunity to other contractors to work as per the
master schedule.

We will appreciate that kind of coordination and cooperation from you.

Thanking you,
For BRAC University

Shaikh Ali
Project Manager
BRACU New Campus Project

Copy to:

Project Director. BRACU New Campus Project
2. BRACU New Camppus Project Team
3. Office Copy
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